Sent: 28/09/2023 8:53:30 AM
Subject: Support For Indoor Cricket Facility Lot 12 DP 249310

Good morning,

I’'m writing to express my support for the indoor cricket facility on the Northern Beaches. The
area has long been starved of such facility, inhibiting growth of cricket, male and female,
junior and senior, in the region for a long time.

The facility would be a hub that allows talent to prosper and communities come together for
the betterment of sport in general in the area.

| hope enough support has been shown across the community and proper consideration is
taken on the issue.

Regards
Ryan Hadley



